

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Manuel Rodriguez 2046 S. 15th Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Dance and Billiard Hall licenses for the premises at 2201 W. Grant St. ("La Reyna Place") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of existing alcohol outlets in the area of 2201 W. Grant St and neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 050746



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Miguel Herrera, Agent Arandas Auto Body & Sales, LLC 2478 S. 16th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Herrera:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license for the premises at 2301 W. Forest Home Ave. ("Arandas Auto Body & Sales") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objection and concentration of existing secondhand motor vehicle outlets in the area of 2301 W. Forest Home Ave.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050746



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Charece Yokofich 2415 S. Nicholson Ave., 3402 South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Ms. Yokofich:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 1550 W. Mitchell St. ("The Blue Zone") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of existing alcohol outlets in the area of 1550 W. Mitchell St.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050746



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Kevin Ewing 3461 N. 82nd St., #1 Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Mr. Ewing:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

1

RONALD D. LEONHARÍ

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 050746



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Brandon Miller 3216A N. Humboldt Blvd. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Miller:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File 050746

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jason Huber 1461 S. 84th St. West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Huber:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 050746

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Thomas Miller 17643 W White Oak CI N92 Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Mr. Miller:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Mondal

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 050746



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Joe Reina, Agent Reina International Auto, Inc. 14925 Woodbridge Rd. Brookfield, WI 53005

Dear Mr. Reina:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 31, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Loading Zone for "Vespa Milwaukee" at 715 N. Milwaukee St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a concentration of existing loading zones in the area of 715 N. Milwaukee St.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050746



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Baljeet Kaur 5685 W. Upham Ave. Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Ms. Kaur:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 31, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Marathon Gas & Food" at 7605 W. Lisbon Ave. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050746



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 15, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Areli Martinez-Benitez 300 W. College Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Martinez-Benitez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 31, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Mis Amigos Restaurant" at 3514 W. National Ave. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objection.

On Tuesday, November 15, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

DONALD D. LEONHADDI

RONALD D. LEONH.

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050746